
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/23/2024 11:17:26 PM

First name: MaryAnn

Last name: Hardziej

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The new proposed policies that attempt to legalize the use of fixed anchors in wilderness areas that

you administer should not be adopted.  If anything, the Wilderness Act's ban on installations should be made

even stronger.  Should fixed anchors be allowed they will damage the rocks and adjacent areas which are there

for all of us to enjoy. 


